
DEALER REPORT
JUNE, 2018

THE LATEST FROM QUEST ENGINEERING
4TH OF JULY HOLIDAY

Customer service will be closed July 2nd through July 4th. Please send all orders to orders@questcabinets.com.  
All complete orders received July 2nd through July 4th will be acknowledged by EOD July 6th and have a ship 
date factored from a July 6th order entry.

Our facilities will be closed on July 4th
in observance of the National Holiday.

SUPERMATTE SM5105

Due to higher than expected volume, our supply chain is back-ordered on SM5105 Gauntlet SuperMatte 
material for 3DL Contempo doors.  Orders received from June 25th through July 6th will be acknowledged with 
an August 3rd ship date.  We apologize about the shortage of material.

If there is anything else we can do for you at this time, or if you wish to express any comments or concerns, 
please feel free to contact me directly at: chris@questcabinets.com or call 262-334-4949 Ext 4499.

Sincerely,

Chris Lefeber
President/CEO


